
   
 
Parents: 
 
As you shop for back to school clothing, please be aware of the 
following specifics of the dress code for your student at WHS: 
 

 Shorts may be no shorter than mid-thigh, as measured by a 
hand length from the top of the knee. Shirts and tops may 
not expose bare midriffs, bare shoulders, nor be deeply or 
narrowly cut in the front, back, or under the arms.   Tank 
tops, halter tops, spaghetti straps, and strapless tops are not 
acceptable.  All shirts must have sleeves.  Clothing 
that exposes undergarments will not be tolerated for 
males or females.  Exceptions to this rule may include 
spirit clothing and athletic uniforms with prior administrative 
approval. 

 

 Clothing with vulgar or suggestive language (including 
double-entendres) or clothing with gang, drug, alcohol, 
death, and weapon, sexual or inflammatory references 
(including logos from “Skin Industries”) is not permitted. 
 

 Baggy or sagging pants that expose undergarments are not 
permitted. Cutoffs, hanging belts, straps on bibs, chains of 
any kind are not permitted. 
 

 

Please help us maintain our school rules.  Thank you! 

 

- Wickenburg High School Administration 

 


